
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2023 

 

Professor Allan Fels 

Chair of the Inquiry into Price Gouging and Unfair Pricing Practices 

Australian Council of Trade Unions 

Level 4/365 Queen Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 

 

Dear Professor Allan,  

 

Thank you for your invitation, received on 25 August 2023, to write a submission to the inquiry into Price 

Gouging and Unfair Pricing Practices. We submitted our document to your website this morning, and have 

also enclosed it with this letter.  

 

Catholic Religious Australia has written several media releases on the cost of living crisis, which can be 

found on our website. 

 

 Once again, we thank you for your invitation and we look forward to your response.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Anne Walker  

National Executive Director  

https://www.catholicreligious.org.au/media-releases

